





Dear <MPP/Minister of Health/Premier>, 

Please protect our caring doctors, nurses and pharmacists from being forced to participate in causing the death of their patients. No one should be disciplined or lose their job because they are convinced that euthanasia is harmful to people. Please bring forward legislation immediately so that no one can be forced to provide, or aid in providing euthanasia, including making a referral. It's a matter of life and death. 

Thank you. 

